September 1, 2022

Dear Parents,

Welcome to a brand new school year!  My name is Amber Ferguson, and I am THRILLED to be your child’s music teacher here at the PGC!  I have taught students in El Paso, Texas, and Southern Indiana, for the last 18 years and am now blessed to add children from the School of St. Mary Lake Forest to that list!
As has been done in the past, we will be starting choir practice for second and third graders interested in leading the singing at our Wednesday Masses.  Participating students are asked to be in the music room each Monday by 8:00 am.  Our first rehearsal is Monday, September 12th. 
Please return the signed permission slip below if your child is interested in joining the PGC Choir.  Thank you so much for your support of our musical endeavors.  I look forward to singing with all of your children!

Love in Christ,
Amber Ferguson
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PGC CHOIR REGISTRATION FORM

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ 	Grade: ______   

Parent’s Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

Email: ____________________________________  		Cell #:   _________________	

Emergency Contact: _______________________________ 	Phone #: _________________

Do you consent to your child appearing in church publicity—including but not limited to, photographs, videotape, audio recordings, and the church website?  	_____Yes  _____No 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Signature: _____________________________________________  Date: ___________________  
